
 

Illness Policy

Created with the goal of supporting the health of all students, families, and staff while providing

children the opportunity to explore, socialize, and learn in an engaging outdoor setting. 

● Parents/Guardians will keep their child home if the child has had a fever (temperature of 100.4

degrees or greater), vomiting, or diarrhea within 24 hours of class. A no-touch thermometer

will be available at Roots if needed. We request children also stay home if they are

experiencing notable fatigue, persistent coughing, or excessive nasal drainage.

● Teachers will stay home if they have had a temperature of 100.4 degrees or greater within 24

hours of class.

● If your child tests positive for COVID-19: Roots encourages families to follow current CDC

recommendations regarding isolation and masking. Please contact www.cdc.gov/COVID19 or

Maura Goldstein (maura@rootsforestschool) with any questions.
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